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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of the Republic of Yemen and thanks the Head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.
We acknowledge the steps taken by Yemen aimed at implementation of recommendations received during the previous cycle, given the unparalleled circumstances in the country.
We are concerned with the existing situation on the ground, which continues to endanger the local population and are fully cognizant of the pressing need to address the humanitarian crisis in order to protect the increasingly vulnerable people of Yemen.
Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Yemen:
· To continue efforts to address the health crisis and malnutrition, with a view to guarantee the right to health and right to food.
· To implement more effective measures to prevent child casualties during military operations.
We wish the delegation of Yemen a very successful UPR.

